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300 North High Street ∙ Muncie, Indiana 47305
www.muncie.in.gov ∙ Phone: (765) 747-4845

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: June 1, 2023
Wheeling to be Closed for Repairs 
On Monday, June 5th, Wheeling will be closed from Riverside to Neely Avenue for a Muncie Sanitary District infrastructure project. During the closure, Muncie Public Works will use the opportunity to complete some road repairs. 
Signs indicating the closure have been up since the week of May 15th. The public is advised to use Walnut to travel north, or use streets in the Riverside-Normal neighborhood to avoid the closure. Please drive cautiously and respectfully in residential areas.
Muncie Sanitary District has also worked with Amazing Joe’s restaurant to provide additional parking lots during construction, which the restaurant will get to keep after the project is complete. Patrons can access Amazing Joe’s using King street. 
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